
Non-invasive prenatal test for at-risk mothers recommended by US medical society

Non-invasive prenatal screening for certain abnormalities in fetal chromosomes should be offered to at-
risks mothers, recommends the American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists (ACOG). The
opinion has been well-received by companies that offer the technology for this test.

View the original article here: Non-invasive prenatal test for at-risk mothers recommended by US 
medical society


